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November 8, 2022 

To: Purchasing Department 

From:  Alison Gleason, Technology Services 

Subject: 22RFP103 Website Re-Design, New Content Management Platform 

 

Re: RFP Evaluation 

An RFP was advertised in Bonfire for Website Re-Design, New Content Management 
Platform.  In response to Solicitation #22RFP103 the Purchasing Department received 10 
proposals desiring to provide Website Re-Design, New Content Management Platform for 
Williamson County.   

The Evaluation Committee, with Purchasing Department overview, reviewed the proposals. 
Of those ten (10) three (3) were short-listed and interviewed. After review, the committee 
suggests CivicPlus, Inc. is the best overall selection for Website Re-Design, New Content 
Management Platform for Williamson County.  

The Williamson County Technology Services recommends that CivicPlus, Inc. be awarded the 
Website Re-Design, New Content Management Platform contract for Williamson County. - 
Solicitation #22RFP103. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Alison Gleason 
Deputy Chief Information Officer 
Williamson County Technology Services 


